Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 1-11-14

Meeting Minutes

President John Price called the meeting to order at 11:30.

Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, John Mudgett, Tommy Jackson, and Cheri Anglin.

It was noted that a quorum was established with 22 members present.

Lt. Ron Ogan gave a very informative presentation on the Civil Air Patrol and passed out literature.
Tommy Jackson spoke briefly about carburetor ice.

John thanked Jody and Chad for providing the meal. Doug volunteered for lunch next month.

Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded, and they were approved.

David Neal (corporate pilot, CFIl) was introduced as a new member, sponsored by Boyd.
Alex Lovertich (may be getting a powered parachute) was also introduced as a new member.

Dee Gilliland gave the financial report . We now have 48 members. The website was updated to
include the new hangar rental agreement and the new tie-down agreement. Boyd moved to accept
the treasurer’s report, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was approved.

The activities committee suggested a Valentine’s banquet for the wives. It will be at Mama Hamil’s
on HWY 51 in Madison on Saturday, February 15, at 5:00. There will be a catfish fry at Raymond
Airport on Tuesday, February 18.

John Price discussed having club t-shirts made. Regina and Cheri will look into prices.

Dee reported on the completed change of ownership of Harrell Field.

John Price asked everyone to wait a day after it rains before using the runway. He also asked
everyone to use only our side of the driveway.

Linwood commended the current CMLF leadership for the great job they do.
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:50.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



